
 

 

Application for an EAS Travel Grant to attend 
EAS 2016 Innsbruck - notification 
 
Dear Dr Kashtalap, 
 
It gives us great pleasure to be able to confirm that your application for 
an EAS travel grant to the 84th EAS Congress in Innsbruck has been 
approved.  

 

Our support 

Travel grant includes: 

1. Complimentary Congress registration 

2. Complimentary 1-year Society membership 

3. Complimentary invitation to the Congress Welcome Reception 
and Networking Evening Social events 

4. A grant of (up to 300 �) towards travel 

5. Accommodation provided (3 nights) at EAS 2016 Innsbruck 

The award is subject to your attendance at the Congress.  

How you will receive your support 

1. Congress registration: You do not need to pay to attend the 
Congress, but we do need you to complete a registration form. 
During next week, you will receive an email from the Congress 
Secretariat (Kenes International), containing a link to a 

complimentary registration and accommodation page.  
 

This link is personal to you - the registration system will 
recognise your surname and email address. The Congress early 
registration deadline does not apply, and there will be no 
registration fee to pay. 
Secretariat directly: reg_eas16@kenes.com 
 

2. Complimentary 1-year Society membership. Register to become 
an EAS member, or renew your current membership, at 
www.eas-society.org, and use the promotional code TG2016 to 
receive the complimentary 1-year subscription.  

Dr Vasily Kashtalap  
 
E-mail: v_kash@mail.ru 

March 4, 2016 

mailto:reg_eas16@kenes.com
file://C:/Users/CharlottaEAS/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/6BCLIB04/www.eas-society.org


 

 

3. Your complimentary tickets (1 per event) to the Welcome 
Reception & Networking evening will be available for you to pick 
up on site at the Congress registration desk. 
 

4. The grant of 300 � will be paid either by PayPal or electronic 

bank transfer. Please use this https://www.eas-

society.org/page/payment_details_form to let us know which 
payment method you prefer, and your account details. Please 
note that we will not pay any grants prior to the Congress. We 
will make the payments as soon as possible after the Congress.  

 
The award is subject to your attendance and participation in the 
Congress. If you will be presenting an abstract, please acknowledge the 
grant by including in your poster/presentation the EAS logo (attached in 
this email) and the phrase �with thanks to the EAS for support in the 

form of a Travel Grant�. 

 

On behalf of the Executive Committee of the EAS, congratulations on 
being awarded this Travel Grant.  

Looking forward to meeting you in Innsbruck. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Charlotta Johansson 
Administrator 
European Atherosclerosis Society 
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